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Comment - As the Clinical Director of the Health Wagon, a free clinic in far Southwest Va, I feel that 
we certainly need to expand Medicaid. We treat some Virginia's most disadvantaged populations in 
regard to health care and see the need first hand the needs to expand so patients can have access to 
health care. We beg you to consider Medicaid expansion and help thousands of uninsured in 
Southwest Va.

Virginia Legislative Information Systems Mail - New MIRC Comment

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ui=2&ik=b6969247b2&view=pt&search=inbox&th=14174c79b1587e95




